
June 1, 2021 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jeri Vogt, Chairperson presiding.  All members were present. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

  The Board approved the change of status for Jennifer Macke, Full-Time Dental Hygienist in the Public Health Department. 

The Board met with the City of Schleswig to discuss the overlay of Willow Road in Schleswig that is half city owned and half 

county owned. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Skoog to approve changing Park Tech Positions to Full-Time rather than Part-

Time. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Rosburg, seconded by Heiden to approve the request funding from US Treasury for the American 

Rescue Plan Funding. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Heiden to approve the 28E Agreement with the Rolling Hills Community Services 

Region. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board held a discussion on Wind Turbines.  There were many members of the public present to express their concerns about 

wind turbines.  Representatives from Silver Queen Wind Farm were present to address concerns. 

During Citizen’s Input the Board talked with Dan Mundt the changes that could be made to the Wind Turbine Ordinance. 

Mary Eiten, Conservation Board President was also present to thank the Board for the consideration of allowing two full-time 

positions. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 12:42 o’clock P.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


